Guidelines for the Final Report to the Hospital Board





There is no minimum nor maximum length of your final report to the hospital board.  I am concerned with the quality not quantity of the information that you present.  Succinct, descriptive sentences are often better than long winded ones.  





I am not giving you a mandated format for your final paper.  This gives you some creative license to structure your findings to better support your recommendation.  Review the rubric to see the level of quality I expect from your work.  The final report must be directed to the hospital board (a formal letter format would be acceptable), type written in a normal font (Arial or Times Roman), double spaced, and with only one inch margins.  In addition, you must include the following items:





An overview of the concept of gene therapy:  the science behind the creation of gene therapy; how it works; what it is supposed to accomplish.�


How gene therapy has been used in the past, and its promise for the future of treating cancer.�


In regard to the big question as to whether gene therapy should be used for the cancer treatments, the perspectives of all the parties involved:  the patient/family; the medical staff; the researchers; and the financial providers.  These perspectives may or may not come to the same conclusion.  It will depend on how the information is interpreted in regard to that role.  �


It is your job as a committee to discuss and weigh the possible benefits and risks, and come to a final decision.  Your paper should present a persuasive argument supporting your recommendation to the hospital board.�


Your committee’s final recommendation.


